

20 High Street Canterbury NSW 2193

Subscribe: https://canterburysps.schoolzineplus.com/subscribe

Email: canterburs-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Phone: 02 9789 5255



CSPS Chatterbox - Week 6 Term 4 2023

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

Miss Fifita

Last week we said goodbye to Miss Fifita who is off on maternity leave awaiting the arrival of her first baby.

We wish Miss Fifita all the very best as she embarks on the journey of motherhood. We can't wait to meet her and the baby when she comes back to visit us soon.

Farewells

Last week we also farewelled Miss Schneider and Mrs Ortiz who have both moved schools and changed career paths.

They will both be missed, we wish them well!

Tri network Awards

Last week CSPS was the proud host of the Canterbury, Kogarah and Marrickville Tri Network Awards Ceremony. It was a wonderful opportunity to showcase our beautiful school and state of the art facilities as well as celebrate the many award recipients across the networks.

A special congratulations to Miss Tracy and Miss Lina who were acknowledged and who received their prestigious awards.

On the evening, four of our students Charmaine, Te-Waiata, Joseph and Enie gave the acknowledgement of country, they really did us proud. They were so articulate sharing such personal narratives about who they are and their connection with our school. Well done!!!





Mrs D Frasca

Principal

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS

Reports

Teachers are currently writing Student Academic Reports that will be sent home in Week 10.

Student Requirements

The beginning of each school year can be hectic and costly. To assist you in organising your child for 2024, we have collated a list for each stage with equipment and programs needing to be purchased.

Please keep an eye out for this note / information as it will come via an email at the beginning of next week.

Library Resources

We have started a library stocktake and audit for 2023. Could you please ensure ALL library books are returned by the end of this week. Students with outstanding books will be sent reminders, however, many families will also receive payment slips for books not returned or destroyed. We want to continue to provide our students with the opportunity to borrow and read

quality literature but we can only do this if resources are cared for and returned.

Year 6 fundraiser

As an apology for the construction work in progress at Canterbury Leagues Club which has resulted in our Year 6 farewell being moved to another function room, the club has donated a signed Bulldogs jersey.

As a <u>one-off</u>, Year 6 student will raffle the jersey to raise money to go towards the Year 6 farewell. Students will be selling tickets in Week 5 this term and the raffle drawn at the school assembly on Friday 1 December 2023.

Tickets will be \$1 each or 3 for \$2.

Classes 2024

We are currently looking at student numbers, classes and staffing arrangements for 2024. Your support in contacting the office as soon as possible is appreciated especially if you know that your child will not be returning or will be returning late. We thank you in advance for your support with this process.

Upcoming Events

- 23 November Thank you Morning Tea
- 27 November Students Leadership voting
- 6 December Presentation Day
- 6 December Year 6 Farewell
- 7 December Year 6 Graduation
- 8 December Carols Concert
- 11 December Academic Reports sent home
- 13 December School Picnic
- 15 December LAST DAY 2023 for EVERYONE

School Student Travel

https://canterburysps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2517/2023_term_4_nsw_transport_passes.pdf

School Crossing Supervisors needed

https://canterburysps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2518/transport_nsw.pdf

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

Our SCOUT data this fortnight indicates that we have:

65.8% of students at or above 90%. This is a slight improvement from our previous fortnight.

I know that together we can achieve 90% for all our students.



EVERY DAY COUNTS!!

TEAM KIDS

https://canterburysps.schoolzineplus.com/_file/media/2535/tk_activities_term4_a3.pdf